From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: PSC-Executive Director
Subject: FW: Case Related Question2020-00141
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 4:43:28 PM

Attachments: 53087324 369074600611485 17108950684008448 n (2).mp4

From: Lucy Klawes I

Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 3:44 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case Related Question2020-00141

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

| am a customer of Hyden Leslie County Water District and | oppose their rate increase on my account.. No
improvements have been done and our water system is shameful.. I'm attaching 2 photos and a video which all
3 speaks for themselves why | shouldn’t have to pay more for water...
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